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11th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for the messages this week and I am sorry that we won’t be able to respond to them all.  

Our role here at school is to focus on educating your child to the best of our ability, which we are not being 

detracted from. 

Every student at our great school is someone’s whole world. 

We will be returning again on Monday after a well-deserved break this weekend, to continue to work as 

hard as we possibly can to do the very best for your child.  

On Friday, 18th March, we will be holding a Mufti Day when students may wear casual clothes.  We are 

asking each student to make a minimum donation of £2.00 via ParentPay.  Year 7 students are asked to 

donate a minimum of £1, as they will be wearing their Games kit. 

 

The proceeds from the Mufti Day will go towards the following: 
 

 Fundraising for the CSIE charity (Centre for Studies on Inclusive Education) 
 Centre for Studies on Inclusive Education (csie.org.uk) 

 

 Cafod’s DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal  
Catholic international development charity | CAFOD 

 

 Supporting our latest fundraising appeal 
http://www.justgiving.com/campaign/thejohnfisherschool 

 

Lord, we pray for the people of Ukraine at this time. Protect the innocent and vulnerable. Give wisdom to 

global leaders. Humble the proud. Lord, we long and pray for peace.  

Amen. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

         
P E McCullagh 

Headteacher 
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